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  Qliro AB Sveavägen 151 113 46 Stockholm

Qliro has received indicative acquisition interest
The Board of Directors of Qliro AB (publ) (“Qliro” or the “Company”) has received indicative interest 
from a reputable financial player to enter into discussions regarding a potential acquisition of the 
Company. No indicative valuation or preliminary timeline has been communicated to the Company.

In view of the Company’s ongoing rights issue, the Board considers it appropriate that all shareholders are 
informed of this matter. The Company will make further disclosures if and when it is deemed necessary, in 
accordance with applicable regulations. 

For further information, please contact:

Christoffer Rutgersson
E-mail: ir@qliro.com

About Qliro AB

Qliro is a leading fintech company offering safe and simple digital payment solutions, including a complete 
check-out to e-merchants. Qliro is a credit market company under supervision of the Swedish Financial 
Supervisory Authority and has its registered address in Stockholm. Qliro’s shares are listed on Nasdaq 
Stockholm under the ticker “Qliro”.

For more information, please visit https://www.qliro.com/en-se/investor-relations

Interested in news and financial information from Qliro? Subscribe .here

This information is information that Qliro AB is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse 
Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact persons set 
out above, at 2025-06-17 18:34 CEST.
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